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PUBLIC NOTICE 
May 22, 2025 

 

A PG&E contractor will be performing concrete restoration from a previous PG&E utility repair 

at 7229 Maple Ave beginning on Tuesday May 27, 2025. 

This work should be completed in two days and is planned to need the use of parking spaces 

fronting the project site. 

 

 

Erik Billing 

Public Works Assistant Superintendent 


